
 

 

Family update #64 
 
January 4, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 
Happy New Year!  Wishing you and your family health and joy in the new year! 
 

Outbreak Update 
We are very grateful that test results of all residents and staff on the 5th floor of Crescent Heights and on 
the 3rd floor of Greenview Long Term Care are all negative.   
 
Our current status remains unchanged as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
January 4, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
December 18, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—2 

Residents—0  
Staff—1 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
Sing a new song to the Lord! 
    Let the whole earth sing to the Lord! 
Sing to the Lord; praise his name. 
    Each day proclaim the good news that he saves. 
Publish his glorious deeds among the nations. 

Tell everyone about the amazing things he does. 
~ Psalms: 96:1-3 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 


